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Dear Sirs
As a resident of Suffolk for most of my life, I am shocked that the presence of the National Grid
Power line from Sizewell should be used as the prime reason for creating a new Energy Hub for
the UK in an unspoilt area of rural Suffolk.
The Applicant has failed to carry out a robust Cumulative Impact Assessment of these projects,
claiming that “there remains insufficient information to undertake the assessment requested.”
This argument is not credible when one considers the evidence in the public domain on these
projects. As a result, Cumulative Impacts have not been properly assessed within this
Examination. Cumulative Impact Assessments are a legal requirement of the Planning
Inspectorate’s Examination procedure. The confirmation of Sea Link Interconnector's plans to
connect into the area, once again brings this issue to the fore.
Yours faithfully
Ian Henderson




